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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2022 

 6th October - Thirsk 
School Open Evening for 
Year 6 Parents/Pupils 

 10th October - Class 4 
Cake Stall 

 10th/11th/12th October -    
Parent Consultations 

 18th October - Open 
Evening for Parents of 
Children starting in Sep-
tember 2023 

 21st October—Individual 
School Photos/ School 
closes for half term 

 31st October - School     
Re-opens 

 3rd November - FOS AGM 

 10th November - FOS 
Discos 

 21st November - FOS 
Bags2School 

 

 

    

          

 

Visit to Ghana 

Harvest Festival 
Thank you to everyone 
who contributed to our 
Harvest Festival.   
 

We had an assembly of  
Harvest songs and this is a 
picture of just a selection 
of the food collected.   
 

We will be sending the 
food, you generously       
donated, to the Thirsk 
Foodbank for distribution 
in the local community. 

Over October half-term Mrs Mallett and Mrs Ward will be visiting our 
link school in Ghana to support them.  They will be leading training 
seminars fo the teaching staff.  Some of you may remember that a few 
years ago Reception Class raised money to buy tables and chairs to start 
a Nursery in a small village in Honi.   
 

This Nursery is now moving into 
the local school so that more 
children can attend.  Mrs Mallett 
and Mrs Ward will be setting up 
this Nursery and painting and 
decorating the room.   

 

They are collecting skipping 
ropes, small balls and beanbags 
to take with them for sports            
activities.  They are also collecting old mobile phones.  If anyone would 
like to donate any of these items please drop these into the School 
Office. 
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Parents’ Evenings 
On the 10th, 11th and 12th October we will be holding our first Parents’ 
Evenings of this academic year.  This is an opportunity for you to meet 
with your child’s new teacher and find out how they are settling in.  A 
link has been sent out by email for you to sign up for appointments.  
There will be no After School Clubs during this week apart from the JD 
Football Club and Years 5/6 Tutoring Groups.  

Yrs5/6 Quicksticks Hockey 
Our Quicksticks Hockey 
Team had a very         
successful afternoon 
yesterday when they 
finished 3rd in the   
hockey competition at 
Thirsk School.   

                                                       

They were all very 
proud of the medals 
they were awarded. 
 

Well done. 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 
Just a reminder that the School’s Safeguarding Lead is Mr Crocker and 
the Deputy Safeguarding Lead is Mrs Amesbury.  If you have any        
Safeguarding concerns please contact  one of  these members of staff. 
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FOS—your School needs you! 
 

Our Friends of School team is looking for new volunteers to help organise 
events and fundraising activities to support the children’s learning.  We aim 
to raise at least £7,000 each year, which goes to support things such as the 
cost of school trips, extra activities and improved school facilities.  There 
are lots of ways to get involved, from simply volunteering to help at events, 
to becoming a full committee member.  To find out more about how you 
can help, email FOS@carltonminiottacademy.org or come to our AGM on 
Thursday 3 November at 7.30pm. 
 

We also have a couple of dates for your diary:- 
 

The next school disco will be held on Thursday 10th November.  Reception 
pupils can attend from 5-5.30pm (must be accompanied by a parent/carer 
throughout); Yrs 1 - 3 from 5.45-6.45pm and Yrs 4 - 6 from 7-8pm. 
 

Our next Bags2School collection of unwanted clothes and textiles will be  
on 21st November.  More details to follow. 

More information can be found on the school web-
site:-  www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

Message from Friends of School 

Freddy challenged himself to at least 
60 cartwheels a day throughout the 
month of August.   

In so doing he raised £202 for FOS. 

Well done Freddy. 

Cartwheel Challenge 

mailto:FOS@carltonminiottacademy.org
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